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From: Freeman, Robert A <rafreeman@umes.edu>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 7:42 PM

To: Journal of developing drugs

Subject: RE: Editorial Board Confirmation

Thank you for the notice.  Yes, I would be pleased to serve one more term on the editorial board. 

 

From: Journal of developing drugs [mailto:editor.jdd@omicsinc.com]  

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 6:02 AM 

To: Freeman, Robert A <rafreeman@umes.edu> 

Subject: Editorial Board Confirmation 

 

Dear Dr. Robert A Freeman, 

Warm Greetings from our Journal of Developing Drugs 

Hope you are doing well 

It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts like you who are serving a prestigious role as an 

Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 

In order to increase the Journal visibility among the scientific community, we are hereby revising the Editorial Board of 

the Journal. So members can send their acceptance to continue as the Editorial Board member or else can withdraw their 

membership by sending a confirmation email saying that “you are not interested”. 

 

We will look forward to receive your response within 24 hours. 

 

Please cooperate to keep up the Journal standards. 

 

Wishing a long lasting scientific relationship for the benefit of the scientific community 

 

Thank you very much for your constant support 

 

Regards, 

Sandy M Deep 

Journal Manager 

Journal of Developing Drugs 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message may contain confidential information intended only for the use of 

the person named above and may contain communication protected by law. If you have received this message 

in error, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or other use of this 

message may be prohibited and you are requested to delete and destroy all copies of the email, and to 

notify the sender immediately at his/her electronic mail. 


